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1. Purpose of Report  

In November 2011 the Tawa Community Board agreed to publish a minimum of 
two printed newsletters each calendar year.   

To ensure that the community board continues to liaise effectively with the local 
community, there is still a need for a newsletter to be printed and distributed to 
every household in Tawa at least twice a year.  The next one scheduled will be in 
November 2012. 

2. Recommendations 

It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receive the information.  
 
2.  Agree to the printing and distribution of a community board newsletter 

on a minimum of two occasions each calendar year. 
 
3.  Provide funding to cover the above from the Tawa Discretionary Fund – C590. 
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